West Lau (7B)

Disneyland a boost for Hong Kong


In response to a decline in tourism, the Hong Kong Tourist Association has been promoting the new Disneyland theme park in an attempt to attract visitors.


Locals and foreigners are looking forward to visiting the theme park, which opens on September 12 next year.


Because it will bring new jobs, Hong Kong’s economy will benefit. This will add impetus to the economic comeback being witnessed in the city.
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